
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 14th March 2025 

 
We started the week with a discussion about Spring and 
what changes we’ll begin to see in our local environment.  
We’ve been singing songs about spring. ‘I’m a Spring 
Chicken’ is a firm favourite with our class (and with the 
older children!) 
 
We’ve been busy working  
our fingers muscles with  
tiny buttons and Spring  
pictures.  We finished our  
‘rainbow cloud’ cutting …  
don’t they look fabulous! 
 
 
In Maths, we’ve been comparing numbers and quantities 
using the language more and fewer.  Counting objects and 
practising number formation. 
 
Bikeability sessions continue to go well, and in PE the 
children balanced balls on tennis racquets and controlled 
the ball on the ground with their racquet. 
 
Next week we will go on a walk around the school grounds 
and record what we have seen.  
 
 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 😊 
Mrs Madden  

 


